
HAUPPAUGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS
495 Hoffman Lane
P.O. Box 6006

Hauppauge, New York 11788

REBECCA BILSKI
Assistant Superintendent for Pupil Personnel Services

September 20, 2023

Dear Hauppauge Community:

Please be advised that Hauppauge School District guidelines state students be symptom-free

from vomiting and diarrhea for twenty-four hours before readmittance to school is permitted. If a

student arrives at school in less than the twenty-four hour period after the occurrence of

symptoms, the student will be sent home.

We appreciate your understanding, as the health and safety of our school community remain our

top priority.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Bilski

Assistant Superintendent for Pupil Personnel Services

(631) 761-8342 | email: bilskir@hauppauge.k12.ny.us
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